
      
 

October 04, 2013 
 

Candle Light Vigil: To those who perished in Mediterranean Sea 
 
The Eritrean Community in San Jose and environs will hold a 
candle light vigil, remembering all Eritrean and other immigrants, 
who lost their young lives in this tragic event, in the Mediterranean 
Sea, this week. 
Please come to our Community Center to remember those who 
perished and share our sorrow one another, by lighting candles, 
observing this unusual tragedy! 
Our Community Center will prepare candles for the event. 
 
Address:  Eritrean Community Cultural & Development Center 
   435 Park Ave San Jose, CA 95110 
Date:  Tomorrow, Saturday, October 05, 2013 
Time:  7:00 - 8:00 PM 
 
May these young souls Rest in Peace! 
Our Condolences to their Family and Friends! 
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